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Schools in York, Halton and Peel regions as well as Hagersville
report COVID-19 cases
September 14, 2020

Toronto Star

At least four southern Ontario school boards, including three in the GTA, reported at least one COVID-19
case in their communities Sunday.

Three of the schools are Louise Arbour Secondary School in Brampton, Our Lady of Fatima CES in
Woodbridge and Walpole North Elementary in Hagersville, just south of Brantford.

Each school put out a letter to parents and students notifying them of the cases and how they will be
dealing with them moving forward.

The Halton District School Board’s COVID-19 Advisory Committee also reported that Garth Webb
Secondary School in Oakville and Brant Hills Public School in Burlington each have one case, according to
its COVID-19 Advisory page.

Read the full article
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